Friends of Wynyard Primary

Bag2School

A huge thank you to everyone who donated items for our recent Bag2School collection. This year surpassed any of our previous ones and the weight collected was an impressive 6KG.

We are delighted to let you know, with your support, we raised a fantastic amount of £240 for our school.



Non - Uniform Day

We are really grateful to everyone who supported our Non-Uniform Day last Friday. Your donations will make a huge difference towards prizes on some of our stalls at this year's Summer Fair.

If you would still like to contribute, ParentPay will remain open until this Friday or a donation can be handed in at the school office.

We will share details of how much was raised in next week's newsletter. Thank you for your ongoing support.

Summer Fair - Saturday 29th June 2024

Plans are well underway for this year's Summer Fair. We really hope you can come along to support us and help make it another fantastic event for our school and the local community.

Sponsorship Opportunities - Summer Fair

We still have a few sponsorship opportunities available for this year's Summer Fair. If you run your own business and are interested in sponsoring part of our event, please get in touch at Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com.

Year 4 Robinwood Trip

Year 4 head off to Robinwood on Wednesday next week. Please note that the bus will be leaving school at 9am prompt.

Forest Schools

On Wednesday, Year 1 will be taking part in an educational forest school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this session.

May Half Term

Just a reminder that we break up for May half term on Wednesday 22nd May. We return to school on Monday 3rd June.



Newsletter

Tuesday 7th May 2024

Stars of the Week

Our stars of the week for last week are:

Nursery: Hetty Class 1: Gracie Class 2: Theodore
Class 3: Tilly Class 4: Evie Class 5: Zac
Class 6: Niamh Class 7: Olivia Class 8: Richard
Class 9: Aarya Class 10: Lucas L
Class 11: Whole class Class 12: Whole Class

Class 13: Matilda Class 14: Benji Whole School Award: Guy (Class 4)



Year 6 Rubix Cube Club

We are always looking to develop our extra-curricular offer and this year we had a request from one of our school councillors, Matthew, who was keen to run a Rubix Cube club in school. The club started last week with 15 eager Year 6s. Matthew did a fantastic job of sharing his expert knowledge and skills to enable all those who attended to make the first steps to complete the Rubix cube. We look forward to solving the cube successfully and trying to beat our times as the club progresses.

Thank you to Matthew for a great idea for a club.



Y4 Quad Kids Event

Last Tuesday, a group of Year 4 children took part in a Quad Kids event organised by Stockton SSP. All children behaved wonderfully and competed excellently. Well done to all children who took part and were a credit to our school.









Family Festival Teesside

Please find attached a flyer for Festival Teesside, which is a free family event. If you would like to know more, please visit their website www.festivalteesside.com